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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing in support of a 3rd bridge in Salem.   

 

Having a 3rd bridge would be an economic boon not only to Salem and Keizer, but it 

would also serve the broader community which lives, works, and commutes west of 

the Willamette River.   

 

In addition to providing much needed relief to the existing traffic load, a 3rd bridge 

would also help serve developments not yet built in West Salem because much of the 

developable ground within the Urban Growth Boundary for Salem and Keizer lies in 

West Salem.   

 

Please support the 3rd bridge!  We need it!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jordan Schweiger  


